
EDGEWORTH BOROUGH SINGLE STREAM 
CURBSIDE RECYCLING

YES! NO SORTING REQUIRED!

p

Newspaper 
No bags, strings or rubber bands.

Magazines & Catalogs

Junk Mail
Envelopes, flyers, postcards…

Paperboard
& Wrapping Paper

Phone Books
All types and sizes

Glass Bottles & Jars
All colors and sizes

Office Paper
All types and sizes

Steel Tins & Cans
Empty

Cardboard & Paper Bags
Flatten & cut into pieces no larger
Than 14”x14”. If not in container,

Can be tied and bundled.

Aluminum Cans
Empty

Plastic Jugs/Bottles
Empty

Household Plastic
Empty

NO FOOD!

Plastic containers
labeled #1 - #7
are recyclable.

NO! NOT PERMITTED!

NO STYROFOAM! NO PLASTIC BAGS!

OTHER UNACCEPTABLE ITEMS:

Wax coated paper
Batteries
Light bulbs
Mirrors
Windows 
Auto glass

Porcelain
Ceramics
Drinking glasses
Perfume bottles
Unnumbered plastics
Coat hangers/wire

NO wood or yard waste –
Grass clippings can be bagged 
and put out with the trash.

Electronics 
Small appliances
Large appliances
Hazardous/toxic substances
Paint, oil, gas, glue, etc.
Aerosol cans



EDGEWORTH BOROUGH SINGLE STREAM 
CURBSIDE RECYCLING

QUESTIONS?

WILL THERE STILL BE RECYCLING DAYS FOR UNACCEPTABLE MATERIALS LISTED ON THE OTHER SIDE?

Yes. Edgeworth Borough, along with our consortium municipalities, will continue to host special days for residents 
(usually in early May and November)to bring the following materials to a specified location for recycling:

Oil
Paint
Batteries
Tires 
Freon appliances

Documents
Computers
Electronics
Small appliances

Aerosol cans
Cabinets
Windows
Doors

CAN I STILL USE THE DROP-OFF  RECYCLING CENTER ON ROUTE 65? 

Yes. Edgeworth Borough will continue to maintain the recycling center especially for our residents who live on long,
narrow, private lanes and drives that the curbside recycle truck cannot access.  All Edgeworth residents may continue 
to use the recycling center on Ohio River Boulevard at Chestnut Road.

WHAT DAY IS CURBSIDE RECYCLING PICK-UP?

The Waste Management Company recycling truck will pick up on Wednesdays – the same as our trash pick-up day.  If 
pick-up falls on a major holiday, the recycling will be picked up on Thursday – same day as trash collection.

WHO DO I CALL WITH QUESTIONS?

Please call the Borough Office, at 412-741-2866 or visit our website, www.edgeworthborough.org

DO I NEED TO SEPARATE GLASS, METAL, PLASTIC AND PAPER?

No. Waste Management Company runs a single-stream recycling program, meaning all recyclable materials may be 
placed in the same container.  It will be sorted at their facility.

HOW DO I GET AN EDGEWORTH BOROUGH RECYCLING CONTAINER?

WHAT IF NEED ANOTHER CONTANER?

WHY SHOULD I RECYCLE?

Recycling is good for the environment.  It saves resources, prevents pollution, supports public health, 
saves money and avoids landfills.  Recycling also saves energy. Seventy-five percent of all waste is 
recyclable.

You may pick up and pay for either a larger can or smaller bin at the various  days, times and location – see attached 
schedule 

After a few months of curbside recycling, if you need  a another container due to higher than expected volume, 
contact the Borough Office to make arrangements to pick up and purchase another one


